
Hello first grade families! Please pay attention to the 
events list! Have a wonderful Spring break!!

 Our Field Trip to the Hands On Museum is coming up 
soon! Please send your child with a home lunch that day 

and their booster seat! Thank you to those who are 
driving and chaperoning! You make our job easier! We 

are so excited to meet with you all for parent/teacher 
conferences! Sign ups are out so please make sure to 

sign up with your name and your students name!
 Please work on bible verses and spelling words at 

home. We also recommend having students read 15-20 
minutes every evening.

Here are our focuses of next week;  
Bible: Giving

Reading: Dialogue and making rhymes
Math: Time and Calendar

Writing: Poetry
Science: Ocean Life

Spelling: 
Hurt  verse  fern  dirt  burn  first  bird  

Turn  her  girl  great  again  who
  Phonograms:

ir  ea  wh  ur  er  s  t  h  f  g

                  March 31- April 4
Spring Break

April 10
Field Trip to Hands On Children’s Museum

April 14-17 
Spring Book fair

April 15-17
Parent/Teacher Conferences

Celebration of Learning 

April 18
Good Friday- No School 

April 21-25
IOWA Testing

*Please have students arrive no later than 8:05 
otherwise they cannot take the test!

May 2
No school 

May 7
Spring Music Concert 

May 5-9
Teacher Appreciation Week

“Give and it will be given to you”
- Luke 6:38a

Please send a nut free snack for  
your student  for snack time.  

Grades are due on the 8th of April  
when we get back from Spring  
break!

We are still in need of extra snacks  
for our class. If you are able to  
bring a nut free snack for  
students who forget their snacks  
that would be wonderful !

Fun in First Grade 

Events Bible Verse 

News from Miss Bowser
 and Miss Erickson

Reminders 

April 7th-11th


